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PLEASE REVIEW THE BELOW SUGGESTION MADE TO THE BOARD EARLIER THIS MONTH
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: BoardComment
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 8:34 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: Letter to Board for Consideration of Property Taxes
 
Hi Linda,
 
Thank you for your written comment.
 

 
From: linda  
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2022 10:17 AM
To: BoardComment <boardcomment@cambriacsd.org>
Subject: Letter to Board for Consideration of Property Taxes
 
Dear Board,
Please consider those Property Owners who are prohibited from building due to the water
issue one of two ways:
(1)  release Building Ban on 50 Water Meter Positions per year for 5 years at which time it

would be reconsidered.
(2)  Cut the Property Taxes by half (50%) on the vacant properties.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION

Sincerely,
LINDA PRENTISS
Owner of Parcel 023-392-028
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